
 
 
 

 
 

Half-term virtual online PE sessions 

 
Tuesday 9th February 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                               
 
 
Following the recent success of PE Online, Tom Bromley (Coopersale & Theydon Garnon's 

Sports Coach) and his colleague Joe Defreitas will be running online sports sessions 

throughout the coming half-term break (15th to 19th February). 

The sessions will run for 30 minutes every day, Monday-Friday and will feature high intensity 
workouts, fun games and daily competitions. There will be 2 groups each day: KS1 (Reception, 
Years 1 &2) and KS2 (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6). Each session will cost £2.50 per day (if you have siblings 
in the same key stage, the total cost per session is £3.00). 
 
Timings will be. 
 
9.00am – 9.30am- KS1 (Reception, Year 1, Year 2) 
9.35am – 10:05am- KS2 (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6) 
 
The Next Step:  
If your child would like to attend the online sessions, please email impactsaf@gmail.com and 
state your child's name, year group, school name and what days your child will be attending. 
You will then receive a confirmation email back with login details for that specific day, 
payment details and our T&C's. 
 
Please be aware that all sessions will be filmed as a safeguarding precaution. Please also be 
aware that this is run independently from the school, so any enquiries please send to the 
email above. 
 
We very much look forward to hearing from you! 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom Bromley & Joe Defreitas  
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